
KENDRIYA VIDYALAYA NO. 2
TAMBARAM, CHENNAI 73

DATE : 28 APR 2021

The date of draw of lots for 
Admission in Std 1 scheduled on
30rd April, 2021 has been 
postponed due to unprecedented
rise in COVID-19 cases in the 
country.
Please visit

 no2tambaram.kvs.ac.in
for the revised dates of draw of 
lots for Std 1 admissions.


